
1'609 Farragut A venue 
Rockville, MD 20881 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing this letter in support of Minister Danny Wilson and his Holy Hip Hop ministry. I met 
Danny during his performance at the Pentagon in December 2003. I was acquainted with him from 
my relationship with Minister Eddie Velez, who I have known since 1989. I am currently working as 
a contract employee for HQDA US Army Deputy Chief of staff for Programs at The Pentagon, 
Washington, DC. 

It was only by di vine providence that I learned of Mr. Velez's faith in Christ. I saw his 2003 
interview that he and Mr. Wilson conducted with Mr. Tony Brown ("Tony Brown's Journal") on 
national television and immediately contacted Mr. Velez in Georgia to renew our relationship after 
. er ten years. I then worked with the Pentagon chaplain to bring the Holy Hip Hop Ministry to 

to minister to the employees here. I felt that they would have a healing presence 
terrorist attached her on September 11, 2001. There performance here was excellent 
ved by Pentagon workers. 

r'QIHtliion that Mr. Wilson has the special God-given ability to relate the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
~tidthe desire for righteous living to people in a way that is pertinent, relevant, and most of all, real! 
fha~ the highest personal and professional respect for Mr. Wilson and would be more than happy to 
diSC:Ussthis matter with you in greater detail, if you so desire. 

Sincerely, 

11#4£
Milton L. Greenberg, Jr. 
MAJ, USA (Ret.) 
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